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Summary of request 
  
The Authority was asked for the number of anomalies found in patient records held by licensed 
clinics in Scotland identified by the audits that were carried out as a result of the letter sent out by 
the Chief Executive of the HFEA on the 10 February 2015.  
 
 HFEA response 
 
I can confirm that there have been seven anomalies found in patient records held by licenced clinics 

in Scotland identified by the audits that were carried out as a result of the letter sent out by the 

Chief Executive of the HFEA on the 10 February 2015.  


